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Metrolinx, an agency of the Province of Ontario, is working to transform the way the region moves by building 

a seamless, convenient and integrated transit network across the Greater Toronto and Hamilton Area (GTHA). 

Over the next ten years, Metrolinx is transforming the existing GO rail system to deliver a whole new rapid 

transit experience to your community. With more frequent train service you’ll have more options to get you 

where you need to go. 

 

THE LOCAL PROJECT 

 

Work began in November to reinstate the second span of track on the Milton corridor between Keele Street 
and Bloor Station. During construction of the West Toronto Diamond grade separation, this span of track was 
temporarily decommissioned, as trains could not safely operate so close to the work site. With construction in 

this area completed, the second track can now be reinstated.  
 
 

 
 Reinstatement of track alignment indicated in red. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT  
 

Beginning on May 31st until the end of June, overnight excavation work will start from 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 

a.m. Lights will be directed on the worksite and directed away from homes when possible. Some noise and 

vibrations are to be expected as a result of the hydrovac and excavator equipment. Vibration levels will be 

monitored throughout the work. This work can only safely be completed at night when there is minimal train 

activity.  

 

*Please note that work is subject to change dependent on weather. 

 

 

 

 

QUESTIONS 

If you have any questions please contact me: 

 

Ryah Kazman 416-202-4422 

ryah.kazman@metrolinx.com 


